
 

 

ATTENTION RESIDENTS AND BUSINESS OWNERS IN THE VICINITY 
OF POMONA BOULEVARD BETWEEN WOODS AVENUE AND 

ATLANTIC BOULEVARD 
 
Beginning Monday, July 10, 2006, the contractor will be working on the restoration of the north side 
of Pomona Blvd. from Woods Ave. to Atlantic Blvd. The work will be completed in two phases. The 
first phase will be conducted at the Pomona Blvd./Woods Ave. intersection. The next phase will be 
conducted east of Woods Ave. The work will involve construction of curb and gutter, sidewalks, 
street surfacing, cross walks, wheel chair ramps, driveways, tree frames, and remodeling of existing 
catch basins.  

 
What: Street Restoration   
 

When: Beginning Monday, July 10, 2006, the work will continue for approximately ten weeks, 
weather permitting. The hours of construction will be 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.  

 
Where: Pomona Blvd. between Woods Ave. and Atlantic Blvd. 
 
What to  
Expect: The following impacts can be anticipated:  

• During phase one, the Pomona Blvd./Woods Ave. intersection will be closed.  
Traffic signs will detour traffic northbound and southbound around Woods.   

• Traffic lanes will be reduced and pushed to the south side of Pomona Blvd. 
• Pedestrian access will be maintained. 
• Parking on the south side of Pomona Blvd. will be maintained. 
• Access to all homes and businesses during this construction activity will be 

maintained. 


